
Heath Brook Elementary School’s

Friday, August 17th from 5pm to 7pm

No time for dinner that night? Pizza will be available for purchase!

Want some school swag? Spirit wear will be available for purchase!

Want your child’s photo in the ‘Welcome Back Movie’? Props will be there!

Need a snack? The Kona Shaved Ice Truck will be on site!

We can’t wait to see you there!

Please note: The School will not be open. No restrooms are available.

Proudly sponsored by the Heath Brook & Trahan PAC      

The Summer Playground Social is an 
informal opportunity for new and 

returning Heath Brook students to see 
their friends, make new friends, and for 

parents to connect with one another.


